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File:  E/5/1/53 & E/6/1/3

Councillor Shaw has given notice of his intention to move the following notices of
motion:

1. Local Government Co-operation in the Wellington Region

That the Wellington Regional Council:

(a) notes that the leadership of Councils in the Wellington region meets in a
“mayoral forum”.

(b) notes that the mayoral forum appears to have developed its own views on the
Wellington Regional Council’s land transport policy, water business and
ownership interests.

(c) notes that the leadership of the Wellington Regional Council does not
participate in the mayoral forum.

(d) notes that the mayoral forum is an important mechanism to foster
understanding between Councils and to pursue co-operation on projects that
are of vital importance to the Wellington region, and accordingly:

(e) writes to the Chairperson of the mayoral forum and request that the
leadership of the Wellington Regional Council becomes a member of the
forum.

2. Workshops and Official Information Procedures

That when Committee Chairpersons decide that workshops be held, they
consider whether the workshop should be open to the public having regard to
the purpose of the workshop, the material to be considered at the workshop,
and both official information and local government legislation.



3. Safety at Mana Station

That officers ensure safety concerns at Mana Station are promptly addressed
and urgently report to the appropriate committee on:

(a) dangers that exist around the Mana Station

(b) consultations with Porirua City Council on this topic

(c) the necessary work proposed by Paul Nevin (his letter to our
General Manager dated 23 February 2001)

(d) the timetable and funding of any developments considered necessary
by officers


